
         Read Across America Parent/Family Participation  

Oakland is planning a week-long celebration with themed activities and free 
books for Read Across America 2022, starting February 28 - March 4.  

We would like to invite you (parents/guardians) to participate in our 
celebration by videotaping a reading of your favorite book and emailing it to 
your child’s homeroom teacher.  The video will be posted to your student’s 
reading Google Classroom and /or other Oakland classrooms.  Additionally, 
you may want to contact your child’s homeroom teacher to set up a 
GOOGLE MEET or Zoom meeting time for you to read a story LIVE to the 
classroom. For the readings, you may want to read in a costume 
representing a book’s character or read as a mystery guest.    

All parents/guardians, please return the completed form below to 
Oakland by Friday, February 11. 

____________________________________________________________ 

 

Student Name:_____________Homeroom Teacher:________________ 

 

____ Yes, I would like to participate in reading to my child’s classroom by a 
recorded video sent to my child’s teacher. 
Book Title:___________________________________________________ 
 
____ Yes, I would like to participate in reading in a LIVE google meet or 
Zoom meeting with my child’s classroom.  
Book Title:__________________________________________________ 
 
____ No, I would like to decline my participation in this parent involvement 
activity. 
 
Parent’s signature: ___________________________________________ 
 

 



Thank you. 

Oakland Title I and AmeriCorps Staff 

 


